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Comments: Wayne National Forest Single-Track

 

Hi Rachel,

 

As a 20-year motorcyclist and outdoor lover, I urge you to consider implementing single-track trail in the Wayne

National Forest in Ohio. I believe in responsible off-highway vehicle recreation on public land.

 

Off-highway motorcycle recreation allows my family and I to spend time together and enjoy the outdoors. Trails

designed specifically for motorcycle use are safer and more enjoyable for dirtbike riders.

 

I have purchased annual and shorter-term permits for riding my dirtbike in Wayne National Forest, and I would

purchase more of them and use the forest more if single-track motorcycle-only trail were available.

 

If single-track motorcycle-only trail is not added to the trail system at Wayne National Forest, I will probably

choose to ride and spend my money at other locations.

 

Please approve the addition of single-track motorcycle trails in Wayne National Forest.

 

Thank you.

 

Heather Wilson


